
 
 

Devonshire Pointe Homeowners Association 
Nomination/Election Process 

 

 
 

Dear Devonshire Pointe Homeowners, 
 

The time to elect a new Board of Governors for the 2024-2025 term is approaching.  Please 
consider volunteering your time and talents by serving your neighbors as a Board member of 
the homeowners association.  The Board meets quarterly with additional time required for 
various responsibilities, as needed.  Please reach out to any of the current Board members if 
you have any questions.  We can be reached through the Contact tab on the website at 
Devonshirepointe.com.   

Sincerely,  

Heinz Mantel, President   Ginee Ames   Lauren Plennert 
Jim Sweeney, President - Elect  Kevin Cullen   Maggie Veldman 
Robert Kord - Treasurer   Erik Lundry 
Leah Gerbeth - Secretary   Carole Pascarella 
 

DPHA Board of Governors Nomination/Election Process 

Article II Section 1 of the DPHA Bylaws allow for a minimum of 4 and maximum of 20 Governors.  
Governors serve for a 2 year term that will begin on January 1, 2024 and conclude on December 31, 
2025.   Our current board has 10 members. 

You self-nominate by submitting your name, address, phone number and lot# (if known) through the 
Contact tab on the website at devonshirepointe.com.  All nominations must be received by Saturday, 
November 11, 2023. 

Nominees will be added to a ballot which will be emailed to all DPHA member households that have 
emails on record and are in good standing. 


